PIERCE PUBLIC SCHOOL

SPECIAL MEETING

Tuesday, February 15, 2011

The Pierce Public Schools Board of Education met for a special meeting on Tuesday, February 15,
2011, in the high school conference room beginning at 6:00 p.m. for the selection of four
finalists for superintendent of schools.

Board members present were Jacque Collison, Misty Wortman, Ted Krienke, Kent Hanlin, and
Klint Arnold (via SKYPE). Representing the NASB were Shari Becker, Marcia Herring and Sharon
Endorf.

An excused absence was granted to Ruth Jaeger.

Wortman made a motion with a second by Hanlin to enter into executive session at 6:04 p.m.
for the purpose of superintendent selection.

Executive session was exited at 8:19 for a personal break and then the board re-entered session
at 8:25 p.m. At 8:48 p.m. the NASB representatives were asked to re-enter the meeting.

The board exited Executive Session at 9:16 p.m. A contract was signed with NASB for
coordination of a superintendent search.

Wortman made a motion to adjourn at 9:20 p.m. with a second by Krienke. Voting was
unanimous, motion carried. Jaeger absent. Meeting adjourned.
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